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First, thank you, committee members for serving. I am writing in support of LD 891. 
The State in these current circumstances, should not be kicking people when they are 
down. Penalizing people who are trying to survive economically seems pretty 
heartless to me. Let people invest in getting back to growing their businesses without 
this punitive interference. Thank you for supporting business owners and the people 
they employ.


